
Living Space Newsletter
RESERVATION WIDE LACTATION
SPACES 

QUESTIONS
For more information on how to access the pod, or general questions relating
to our lactation policy, please email lactation@fdlrez.com

LACTATION POLICY SUPPORT AT BLACK BEAR CASINO

THE INSTALLATION OF THE
MAVAVA POD WILL
SUPPORT THE
RESERVATION WIDE
LACTATION POLICY THAT
PASSED IN EARLY 2020. 

Support for breastfeeding at Black Bear
Casino Resort just got better! With the
help of grant dollars and the Community
Health Services Department, we’ve
installed a new Mamava Lactation Pod
located near the Otter Creek Event Center.
The pod provides a clean, private, and
comfortable space to pump or nurse, and
is open to both staff and community
members. The pod can be unlocked with
the touch of a button by visiting the Black
Bear Casino Resort Security Desk. 
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